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From: BRUCE L HELLEMN
To: Rep Sanchez
Cc: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Clean Air
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:29:05 PM


I live near Going Street, which goes to Swan Island, I-5 and I-405 and all of
these are travelled heavily by trucks with diry deisel engines. The deisel pollution
has gone from worse to terrible since all the old trucks that California and
Washington have banned have simply been moved to Oregon.
 
Please support HB 2269 and restore SB 1008 to it's original wording before it
was gutted.
 
Sincerely,
Bruce Hellemn
3974 N. Massachusetts Ave.
Portland, OR 97227
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